Band Parent Organization 	
2017/18 School Year
09/05/2017
The second meeting of the year was called to order at 7pm by chairman Josh Siegfried.
Hank Henderson’s Treasurer Report:
In August we had 690.21 of income from miscellaneous donations, El Indio Mondays, and T-shirt sales. Thank you Amy Page-also to the Laws, Swaims, and family of Bob Brown for the generous memorials made.  We had $161.05 in expenses for the stage.  Our balance as of 9/4 was $3,329.15.
Band Program Update:
Thank you to everyone who has been helping at the football games.  All of those spaces are filled.  Still have some slots open for bus chaperone sign-ups.
The band’s expenses so far:
Guard tunics ($571.20)                            Guard Unitards ($307.09)
Flags ($629.10)                                          Monitor Speaker ($225.00)
Modular Snake ($186.74)                        Stage Supplies ($523.68)
Electronics ($262.06)          
We are still hoping to get:
Guard uniform jackets -- Cher Linafelter? (Make contact)
Plumes 
Trylon and Perisphere Props
Speakers- (we were told no by the district.)
Wireless Microphone—we are borrowing from the drama department-must return with no damage.
Pending Business:
The stage was built yesterday-still needs to be painted, and steps need to be built.  Regarding the props—according to the internet chicken wire is the way to go.  We found silver fabric at Joann’s.  Carrie D will pick it up.  Marcy and Carrie will coordinate on getting the sphere completed.  Hank will get the paint needed for the stage.  Pyramid—also chicken wire?  Ideas for securing the props—sandbags, bracket the bottom to a base.
Scott AFB is going to be auctioning off a trailer—Josh will keep an eye on it and see if it’s worth bidding on.  We agree he should not spend more than $500.
Consider what is needed to make the revisions to the old band trailer, estimate around $200.


New Business:
Signs for Monday Nights at El Indio—think of purchasing or making new signs.  The Donaldson’s can put a large banner in their yard.
The park in New Baden is no longer a safe place to put signs, a notice was put in New Baden News that it is against park rules.
Amazon Smile—see if that can be set up for the band—Marcy will look in to this.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next BPO meeting will be 10/2 at 7pm.  See you there!
